
                                               April 6, 2022  

 

South Pymatuning Township Special Meeting 

A Special Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held Wednesday, April 6, 2022 

at 4:48 p.m. with Supervisors Matthew Chalupka, Chairperson, William Klumph. Johnathan Leyshon and 

Attorney James Nevant in attendance.  

There were 3 residents present.  

Solicitor, James Nevant, presented comments regarding the purpose of the meeting was to approve/reject 

the intermunicipal transfer of Liquor License No. F-21205, LID No. 55832, from Carini Restaurant, Inc. 210-

212 Main Street, Greenville, Pennsylvania to Badri Patri, Inc., 3270 Saranac Drive, Sharpsville (south 

Pymatuning Township), Mercer County, Pennsylvania. 

Mr. Kishan Patel, Badri Patri, Inc., and his attorney, Anthony Caputo, were present and answered 

questions from the Township Supervisors and the Township Solicitor. 

A motion by Supervisor Chairman, Matthew Chalupka, to approve Resolution No. 5-2022 the 

intermunicipal transfer of Liquor License No. F-21205, LID No. 55832, from Carini Restaurant, Inc. 210-212 

Main Street, Greenville, Pennsylvania to Badri Patri, Inc., 3270 Saranac Drive, Sharpsville (south 

Pymatuning Township), Mercer County, Pennsylvania.  The motion was seconded by Johnathan Leyshon, 

Supervisor.  The motion passed unanimously. 

The meeting was recessed at 4:55 p.m. 

 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 


